January 11, 2024

Meeting opened at 5:30 with Supervisor Michael Trinko, Supervisor Harvey Stefl, Clerk
Raymond Rigsby, Treasurer Sherry Voelz, and 7 in attendance.

Supervisor Trinko led the Pledge of Allegiance.
Minutes from December were approved as read
Roads.

Supervisor Stefl reported that due to health concerns effective Jan 11, 2024 through May 27,
2024 he would be unable to work signage issues.

The Board discussed the need to assess all property at Campgrounds exceeding the
recreational vehicle and 50 square feet of deck for each site. Campground owners for all three
Campgrounds were present. Discussion on specifications for what was real property. Board
agreed no action would be taken in 2024 but wanted input and understanding from the
campgrounds.

Supervisor Trinko gave a Fire Meeting update to include Firechief authorization to look for a
squad truck NTE $40K.

Supervisor Stefl made a motion and Supervisor Trinko seconded to approve bills. Motion
carried.

Facility update included propane at 55%.

Public Input.

None

Supervisor Trinko adjourned the meeting at 6:27 PM.

Next meeting is the Regular Meeting with proposed date of February 13, 2024 at 5:30 PM.

R. Raymond Rigsby, Clerk



